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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
  
I hope you all had a really lovely half-term break despite the weather, and were able to spend quality time together. 
  
This week has been a very busy one for Albright pupils. 
 
Year 11 have been completing their GCSE mock exams. This is a really important time for them – to get used to the 
exam process, identify where they need to work harder or where they need to get additional support. Pupils have 
taken these quite seriously (although of course there is always room for additional revision and extra work at home – 
by now all year 11 should be doing a number of hours revision outside of school time in order to achieve their best 
possible outcomes!) 
 
Thank you to all our other pupils who have been respectful of the exams and kept noise levels down and often 
moved classrooms for lessons, to accommodate the exam setup. 
  
We had a fabulous assembly today – delivered by the wonderful Ms Wilkes and Mrs Hayer. This focused on 
celebrating Remembrance Day and also Diwali. The photos show how much effort has been put into not just the 
assembly but also the additional work that has gone on this week for these events. Thank you both! 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Next week we will be waving off children attending the Frank Chapman residential trip – this will be such an amazing 
experience for our children. Please keep your eye out for any further letters for this over the next few days! 
  
Have a lovely weekend, I hope you get to visit and participate in your local Remembrance events – a link for what is 
going on in Sandwell is below!  
 
https://www.sandwell.gov.uk/council/remembrance-parades-services 
  
Mrs Hazelwood 


